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 Mission Statement 

To Learn Love 

To Learn Wisdom 

The Way We Are 

Principal’s Message  

 

Tena Koutou Katoa 

We wish our middle school all the best for their outdoor education 

camp next week. The programme looks exciting and I’m sure our 

students will benefit greatly from the experience.  

Let us pray for a break in this weather.  

Congratulations to Mr Fernandes who celebrated becoming a fully 

registered teacher in a ceremony last week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classes for 2023 

Classroom level and teachers for 2023  will come out in the newsletter in the first week of December. This 

will be confirmed in your child’s report which will come home  on the 9th of December. 

Ma te Atua e manaaki 

Jane Rutherford  

Important Dates 

November 

28-1st Dec Middle School Outdoor Ed 

December 

5th-8th Intermediate Camp 

5-7th  Junior school Outdoor Ed 

12th  Leavers Dinner 

13th  Prize giving 1:15 

14th  Christmas Concert Evening 

15th  School Finishes 12:30   

On this first Sunday of Advent, as we prepare our hearts to celebrate Jesus’ 
arrival as a gift to all humanity; let’s stir up in our hearts and homes a sense of 
anticipation. Over this Advent, we pray that hope will rise up in our spirits in a 

tangible and life-giving way. 



 
 
 

 

 

Happy Birthday from  

everyone at St Pius X 

25th—Kyrie—Tui,  

Jewel—Kea A 

26th—Evanna—Piwakawaka 

29th - Aiden—Tara Iti 

 

Congratulations to these girls who 

danced beautifully last weekend. 


